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Fax  # 215 400-4491
January 7, 2019
Dear Colleague,

The School District has implemented tax shelter plans, which affect employees’ termination pay (unused personal, illness and if applicable vacation days).  The plans require that employees who terminate service in the calendar year they turn 55 years of age or older, must contribute their payment for unused leave time into an enhanced 403 (b) and if appropriate, a 457 (b) tax shelter plan(s).  There are currently three approved vendors.
We have completed calculating the termination payment for your unused personal illness, personal leave and vacation days.  However, to date we have not received any correspondence indicating which company you choose to tax shelter your payment.

Enclosed you will find a list of the School District of Philadelphia’s approved vendors.  

Please take a moment to choose a vendor, contact them and complete the paperwork necessary to facilitate an accurate and timely contribution of your termination pay.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.
Please contact one of the approved providers for a more detailed explanation of how the Termination Pay features of the School District of Philadelphia’s 403 (b) and 457 (b) plans can benefit you and to enroll in the plans. This is mandatory as well for those who currently don’t have a 403 (b) and/or 457 (b) plan with the District.
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If you have questions or concerns during this transition, we have created a dedicated email address payrollhelp@philasd.org  to answer any questions you may have.
Sincerely,

Termination Unit
Payroll Department

